
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

TOWN OF NORTH COLLINS

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the 

Town of North Collins on July 13, 2022, at 7:30 p.m. at the North Collins Town Hall, 10569

Main Street, North Collins, New York, regarding a proposal to list for sale the real property

owned by the Town of North Collins known as the “Lawtons Water Property” and being

approximately 14.32 acres +/- of land together with the existing water wells and water

infrastructure that are located on said premises.  The purpose of said hearing is to discuss the

proposed listing of the property for sale and the terms and conditions of the proposed listing for

sale.   All interested persons shall be entitled to be heard upon said proposal.  By Order of the

Town Board of the Town of North Collins on June 8, 2022.   

TOWN OF NORTH COLLINS
Lynn DiVincenzo, Town Clerk


